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Re : Project Closeout Report for Gambell
 
Comments and Questions
 

Dear Carey : 

Sivuqaq, Inc . has reviewed the closeout report for the Gambell FUDS Project 
#F 10AK069603 . Sivuqaq believes that one statement is incorrect, and has 
questions about another. First, Sivuqaq takes issue with the statement on Page 2 of 
the report that the Gambell site was used by the military from 1948 until the late 
1950's. They report to me that the Gambell site was used at least into the early 
1960's. Sivuqaq, Inc. would like this to be changed by an amendment or by errata . 
Second, your report says that the military leased approximately 2,543 acres iii 
Gambell of which the U .S . Air Force leased 1,807 acres and the U .S . Army leased 
736 acres . The directors of Sivuqaq, Inc . are unaware of any such lease with the 
military . If there was a lease with the military, do you have a copy? Who was the 
lessor? How much were the lease payments? To whom were the payments made? 
Who signed the lease? 

These are fundamental questions, but I also recognize that this information may not 
be at your fingertips . If there any complications, please let . me know . I look 
forward to your response . 
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Very truly yours, 
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